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New Jersey Civil Service Commission Issues 2023 Law Enforcement Examination 
Announcement 

 
TRENTON - The New Jersey Civil Service Commission (CSC) issued examination announcements 
for Entry Level Law Enforcement (LEE) titles for several jurisdictions on March 1, 2023. The LEE 
assesses applicant readiness for entry into law enforcement titles considered to have common 
knowledge, skills, abilities, and other characteristics. 
 
The following LEE titles were announced: 
 

• Correctional Police Officer (Department of Corrections) * 
• County Correctional Police Officer 
• Municipal Police Officer 
• Parole Officer Recruit* 
• Sheriff’s Officer 

*State Title 
 
The March 2023 LEE provides municipalities, counties and State departments with announcements 
specific to their jurisdiction and title(s) used.  Applicants must file a separate application to indicate 
their interest in the examination for a particular jurisdiction and title. 
 
Bilingual in Spanish and English will be available, by symbol, for some of the titles listed above.  To 
apply for a bilingual position, you must complete an application for the specific bilingual announcement 
for the title.  Candidates for Bilingual positions will be tested at the time of certification for proficiency 
in Spanish. 
 
“My team and I are pleased to announce the 2023 Law Enforcement Examination,” said Allison Chris 
Myers, Acting Chair/CEO of the New Jersey Civil Service Commission. “The LEE exam has the largest 
applicant population out of all the exams administered by CSC. This pool of candidates truly illustrates 
the importance of representation in New Jersey’s law enforcement sector and reflects the diversity 
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that we find in both our civil service workforce and the communities we serve. Because of this, we will 
continue to work diligently to support and advance New Jersey’s current and future law enforcement 
professionals by encouraging diversity, equity, and inclusion in law enforcement hiring practices.” 
 
The examination announcements and applications will be available on the New Jersey Civil Service 
Commission website https://nj.gov/csc from March 1, 2023 to March 31, 2023 at 4:00pm. 
 
-- 
 
For more information about the LEE and other public safety titles, please visit: 
https://nj.gov/csc/jobs/announcements/publicsafety/law_el_titles.shtml  
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